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Delays reported in 
newsletter delivery

Each issue of Checkmark is mailed about ten days 
before the next club event. Even the most distant members 
should receive it in plenty of time. Unfortunately, however, 
the Postal Service doesn’t always come through.

In one instance, a Lexington member received the 
February issue, which was postmarked Jan. 24, on Feb. 13 
— almost three weeks later!

To make sure you get the word on time, watch for 
emails from Central Kentucky Model A Restorers’ Club, 
Inc. Our president, Dan Yeager, sends out the current 
issue of Checkmark at about the time goes to the Post 
Office. There are also occasional emails about impromptu 
events and other breaking news.

If you haven’t been getting these emails, we might not 
have your email address. To get on the distribution list, 
email checkmark@ckmarc.com. 

On Saturday, March 22, we’ll dust off our old Fords 
and take a ride to Smithfield, Ky., for lunch at Our Best 
Restaurant.

We’ll meet at the new Chick-Fil-A, 4275 Harrodsburg 
Rd. (on the corner of Madrone Way, south of Man o’ War 
Blvd.) in Lexington, and depart at 9 a.m. sharp. We’ll 
head for  Falling Springs Park in Versailles, where we’ll 
rendezvous with our tour hosts, Mike and Nancy Bradley, 
and will depart from there at 9:30.

If you’d like more details about the route from there, 
contact Mike at (859) 312-8627.

Tour to Our Best Restaurant on Mar. 22

Last call for renewal!
Take a look at your address block on the back of this 

newsletter. Here’s an example.

HENRY & CLARA FORD****
2831 DEARBORN WAY
TOURING KY 12345

If you see this series of asterisks   next to your name, 
this is your reminder that as of Mar. 10, your dues for 
2025 hadn’t been received — and this is your last issue 
of Checkmark.

Send your $20 dues — today — to Mike Tearney, 
Treasurer, at 4890 McCowan’s Ferry Road, Versailles, KY 
40383. 

National MARC membership

Remember, our MARC region’s bylaws require that 
all local members must also belong to the national 
organization. While local dues expire at the end of 
each calendar year, national dues are up for renewal on 
the anniversary of the date you joined MARC. Be sure 
to keep your national membership current by sending 
your $50 payment, when due, directly to MARC, P.O. 
Box 498, Howell, MI 48844.

EXAMPLE

The club’s previous trip to Our Best Restaurant was in June 2023.



Checkmark
Central Ky. Region, Model A Restorers Club
4798 Keene Road 
Lexington, KY 40513

‘MARC’ your calendar
	9Mar. 22 — Lunch at Our Best Restaurant in Smithfield, 
Ky. (Mike and Nancy Bradley). Details on page 1.
	9Apr. 26 — Lunch at Claudia Sanders Dinner House, 
Shelbyville, Ky. (Joe and Kathy Litton).
	9May 17 — Tour to Perryville, Ky. (Harold and Jane Edwards).
	9 June 6-8 — Three-day, two-night tour to southern Indiana 
(Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9 July 19 — Keeneland Concours d’ Elegance.
	9Aug. 23 — Lunch at Dinner Bell Restaurant in Berea, Ky. 
(Darrell and Joan Webb).
	9Sept. 20 — CKMARC picnic at 1922 House Winery near 
Wilmore, Ky. 
	9Oct. 18 — Tour to Fern Creek, Ky. for lunch at the home 
of Emeric and Lesa Howell.
	9Nov. 11 — Veterans’ Day car display at Thomson-Hood 
Veterans Center in Wilmore, Ky. (Jack and Linda Kubik).
	9Dec. 13 — CKMARC holiday potluck in Lexington (John 
and Karen Blair; Jeff and Mary Rhoads).
	9 Jan. 24, 2026 — Winter potluck at Rabbit Run Recreation 
Center in Lexington (Delmer and Linda Dalton).
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Don’t drop out!
See the dues reminder on page 1!


